
 
Tonight: Andrea Terbaldi, UM Lions Club exchange student  

Followed by Club Assembly  
(come along, have your say and join-in the discussions) 

Fellowship: Guy Porter and Murry Conran 
 
 

 
  
Future Programs:  

 

16 July: Janey George, MILTON THEATRE 
Introduction: Murry Conran 
Vote of Thanks: Clive Cross 
Fellowship: Avril Pryor and Rhondda Purtell 
 

23 July: TBA 
Fellowship: Trevor Schofield and Grant Schultz 
 

30 July: TBA 
Fellowship: Issa Shalhoub and Craig Saunders 
 

AUGUST IS ROTARY’S MEMBERSHIP AND EXTENSION MONTH 
 

6 Aug: TBA 
Fellowship: Dale Wilford and Glenn Wran 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Report on meeting of 2 July 2019 
 

Sergeant-At-Arms Ian Tibbles opened the meeting at the Dunn Lewis Centre, welcoming Members and 
Guests Sandy Langham, Gail Pollard, Mardi & Jorjah Drysdale, Gillian and Phoebe Drury, Caitlyn and 
Leah McPherson and Paris Saunders.  

President Stephen Hladio spoke on the pleasure of attending the District changeover was very 
impressed with the changeover. Has some idea for the Club.  

Ulladulla High School Students Paris Saunders, Phoebe Drury, Caitlyn McPherson and Jorjah 
Drysdale attended the RYPEN Camp held at Mogo in May spoke on their experience at the RYPEN camp 
and spoke on RU OK and on their various activities including team building exercises at RYPEN. All the 
girls wish to became Camp leaders in the future. All students gain friends, confidence and new found skills 
from the Camp.  

Sandy Langham spoke on the idea of a Memorial Obelisk Project at the Civic Centre on the left-hand 
side as you drive in from the Highway. The memorial will be dedicated to members of the Emergencies 
service who have lost their lives in the line of duty.  
The idea came from the loss of Alan Tull who died in the Kingman Fire August 2018 and John Black who 
was also died in fires five years ago. Both men lost their lives when the aircraft they were flying crashed. 
Sandy has put in grants for the cost of the memorial, still waiting to hear if the grant was successful.  
The memorial will be made of granite and weighs 6 tonnes. Sandy has gained support from everyone who 
she has approached.  
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 JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
July  Rotary dues are DUE 

12 July Fri NAIDOC, Jumping Castle 
3 Sept Tues DG Club Visit 

13, 14. 15, 19, 20, 
21 Sep  

The Entertainers 
at the Civic Centre 

16 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

6-7-8-9 
Mar 

2020 
 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

BIRTHDAYS 
13 Jul; Brian Morrison.       

ANNIVERSARIES:  
9 July; Eve and Myron Bosak,  

14 July; Audrey and Craig Saunders. 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement  
and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


 

  

  
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 
 

Members, partners and any person over 18yo hosting a Youth Exchange student, 
regardless of how long they intend to host the student for, will need to have a WWCC and fill-in Form 3 

 
 
 

THREE members haven’t as yet provided their WWCC number. 
We all need to have a WWCC, we will have a Youth Exchange Student amongst us soon. 
I will remind members by email when they need to renew theirs and how to renew online.  

 
 

 

Thank you, John Hozack for printing the Bulletin, weekly, for those who are not on email. 
 

 

‘ROTARY CONNECTS THE WORLD’ 
RI President Mark Daniel Maloney, from Rotary News 

 

Rotary allows us to connect with one another, in deep and meaningful ways, across our 
differences. It connects us with people we would never otherwise have met, who are more 
like us than we ever could have known. It connects us with our communities, to 
professional opportunities, and to the people who need our help. 

… All of us are in Rotary together, whoever we are, wherever we are from, whatever language we speak or 
traditions we follow. We are all connected to one another — part of our communities and members not 
only of our clubs, but also of the global community to which we all belong. 

This connection is what lies at the heart of the Rotary experience. It is what brings us to Rotary. It is why 
we stay. Please join your fellow Rotarians on this journey as Rotary Connects the World. 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 

https://rotarynewsonline.org/no-one-island/

